Rucker Boulevard Junior Beta Club

309 Regency Drive

Enterprise, Alabama 36330

(334) 347-3535

Wednesday, January 23, 2013

Dear Parents, 

The following parents will chaperone the Beta Club Convention Trip: Ms. Gwen Johnson, Mrs. Janie Wiggins, Ms. Amy Cooper, Ms. Gwen Hunter, Mrs. Cameio White, Mrs. Teresa Kilcrease, Mrs. Pam Tyner and Mr. Tyron Rose. We still need two more male chaperones. You are responsible for the students in your room during the whole trip (ex. when we go to the Space Center each chaperone will watch the students who are in their room.) Chaperones will have to provide their own transportation. You will not have to pay a fee to get into the convention. 
Just a friendly reminder, if your child plans to attend the Beta Convention in March, you will need to send your money by January 24, 2013 by noon. This will guarantee your child a seat on the charter bus and a room for the hotel. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (706)728-7563 or sburrows@enterpriseschools.net. 

Thanks,

Beta Sponsors

